
 

     
   

 

 

 
 

July 15, 2022 

 

  

 

 

Planned Activity - 

QPP Case Functionality Testing 
Affected Customers: QPP Service Center Inbound Agents 

Planned Actions: CCSQ ServiceNow is updating the QPP Watchlist functionality tonight and 
will be performing planned system testing between 8:40 PM and 9:00 PM EST. 

What To Expect: During the testing period, testers will be creating a QPP test case, and you 
may receive a test notification email with the short description (“This is a ServiceNow system 
Test – please ignore”). Please ignore this notification. 

After the testing is completed, any QPP test cases created by the testers will be removed.  

   

If you need additional information, contact us: 
   

     Phone: 1-866-288-8914 
     Slack: #help-service-center-sos 

 

 

 

Email: 
ServiceCenterSOS@cms.hhs.gov 
 
  

 

   
   

Center for Clinical Standards and Quality(CCSQ) 
    

 

 

 
You're getting this message because you subscribed to get email updates from the Centers for Medicare & 
Medicaid Services (CMS). 

Update your subscriptions, modify your password or email address, or stop subscriptions at any time on 
your Subscriber Preferences Page. You will need to use your email address to log in. If you have questions 
or problems with the subscription service, please contact subscriberhelp.govdelivery.com. 

This service is provided to you at no charge by Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services (CMS). 
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